
Pima County Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 
 
 
December 3, 2018 
 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
c/o Clerk of the Board 
130 W. Congress Street, 5th Floor 
Tucson, Arizona 85701 
 
Re: December 3, 2018 Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 
 
Honorable Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors, 
 
As Co-Chairs of the Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission (CLEPC), we are writing this 
letter to inform you of the unanimous passage of a motion to ask the Board of Supervisors to clarify the 
role, scope and mission of the CLEPC. 
 
There has been some debate over whether we are strictly a community grants review board or if our 
mission includes components of our previous duties, including examining potential discriminatory 
contacts within certain communities.  
 
We are honored to serve you and our county in every way that we can, and feel the need for stronger 
guidance so we might fulfill this responsibility to its fullest.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

Zaira Livier Serrato   Kristen Landrum 
Zaira Livier Serrato    Kristen Landrum 
CLEPC Chair     CLEPC Co-Chair 
 
 
cc: Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 
 County Administrator Chuck Huckelberry 
 Pima County Clerk of the Board 
 


